
 

 
Dear Students, Dear Colleagues, 
 
the Schools and the administrative offices continue to work to ensure the regular start of 
the first semester lectures of the new academic year. 
 
I do not deny that, despite the planning made, there are still some issues to be solved, 
situations to be clarified and activities to be completed. 
However, I am sure that Politecnico will be ready. 
 
Today we have completed the operational procedures to access and to stay in the 
classrooms, the rules of conduct in the Campuses and the emergency indications. 
 
The Procedures for the management of teaching at Politecnico, effective from September 
14, will be soon published at https://www.polimi.it/en/landingpages/covid-19/safety/ . 
 
All updated information about the Covid-19 emergency management is published on the 
page https://www.polimi.it/en/covid-19/  
 
Notwithstanding any preparatory work, the regularity of the semester will depend on our 
individual behavior. I therefore call on everyone to help and to be responsible in complying 
with the rules regarding social distancing and usage of masks, which we are by now used 
to following. 
 
For reports on the management and organization of activities please write to the following 
address: monitoraggio@polimi.it  
 
  
Best regards 
 
Ferruccio Resta 
Rector of Politecnico di Milano 


